
 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES ROADS AND RIGHT OF WAY COMMITTEE 

March 1, 2022 

 

 

Members present were Mark Holm, Greg Martin, Jeff Jordheim, Chris Lane 

Meeting called to order at 5:36pm, quorum established 

Motion to approve minutes of 2/1/2022 passed (Martin/Lane), no changes 

 

Committee acknowledges the resignation of Chauncey Bangs and wishes to thank him for 

his good input and service.  Committee also hopes Chauncey will consider rejoining the 

group at a convenient future time.  

 

RROW Committee vacancy 

Committee has asked for an application for membership to be sent to Dave Schiess; with 

that application to be vetted and approved by town board.  Further discussion reviewed 

other possible candidates as well as possibility that Chauncey, as stated above, might be 

included in some capacity -- even as a non-voting member according to what the board 

might permit. 

 

Project Funding 

Committee is pleased with contracting of Delmore Consulting for road management 

services.  Delmore’s participation will be beneficial on multiple levels and is a wise 

investment by the township.   

 

Project log 

Full review of Project Log with Rabbit Hutch moved to completed status based on February 

discussion. 

 

 

Committee wishes to express praise and appreciation to the roads crew for good work with 

limited equipment during recent heavy snows. 

 

Adjourn 

Motion to adjourn (Holm/Lane) passed unanimously.  Meeting adjourned 6:09pm. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Mark Holm, recorder 

 

Next meeting Tuesday, April 5, 2022, 5:30pm at town garage 

  


